
Corner Store to reopen on June 3, 2020 

At Last, a cure for your illness:  abibliophobia - the fear of running out of books to 

read!   

The Friends of the Murrieta Library Corner Bookstore at Gateway Shopping Center 

on Los Alamos and Whitewood are very happy to announce that we will be 

opening our doors for business on June 3.  The volunteers are excited to be back in 

the store to help you find all those wonderful treasures that you have been missing 

over the past few weeks.  They are committed to your safety and will be as vigilant 

as you in their efforts to keep everyone safe.  

Please know that your Bookstore Volunteers will be observing the 

“CoranaKindness” Rules of Respect.   

 All Volunteers will be wearing face masks and use hand sanitizer often. 

 The Volunteers will help with social distancing, allowing no more than 10 

customers in the store at any time.  There will be chairs outside for your 

convenience while waiting.   

 There will be thorough sanitizing of the counters, cash registers and door 

handles and other surfaces after each customer.   

And we ask our customers to also please observe our “CoronaKindness” Rules of 

Respect. 

 Please refrain from visiting the Corner Bookstore if you have a fever, 

cough, or flu-like symptoms. 

 We request that you wear a face covering prior to entering and while you 

are inside the Corner Bookstore. 

 We ask you to use hand sanitizer upon entering the Corner Bookstore.  

This will be provided at our Sanitizing Station. 

 As with all current situations, please maintain your social distancing. 

 Sorry, but we request that no children under 14 be admitted to the Corner 

Bookstore at this time. 

The slightly adjusted hours will be: 

Monday, Tuesday, and Thursday: 10am to 4pm 

Wednesday, Friday, and Saturday from 10am to 6pm 

 


